
lll-5-

of the 
of Alaska 

550 West Avenue. Suite 1700 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

Dear Governor Palin: 

Ottawa, Canada K1A OE4 

I am writing to you in support of the bid TransCanada Alaska Company I Foothills Pipe 
Lines for an Alaska Highway natural gas pipeline project under the Alaska Gasline 
Inducement Act (AGIA) process. 

A natural gas pipeline through Alaska and Canada is the ideal method to commercialize 
North Slope gas and wiH bring benefits to the State of Alaska, Canada and the integrated 
North American natural gas marketplace. North Slope gas wiU bcrease domestic natural gas 
supply and energy security, and moderate natural gas prices. 

The Government of Canada believes that an Alaska Highway project will offer many 
economic opportunities for Alaskans, northern Canadians and the North. American economy. 
TransCanada's project has the advantage of utilizing existing North American infrastructure 
in delivering Alaska gas. This promises economic for Alaskan as as 
for the existing producers in southern supply basins. 
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Yours sincerely, 

The Honourable Gary Lunn, M.P. 

c.c.: The Honourable Jim Prentice, P.C., M.P. 
Minister of Industry 

AGIA License Office 
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